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28/08/2020  11:10:592020/3132/P OBJ David I am a longstanding resident Of Dennington Pk Rd and am concerned that the building of a loggia to the rear 

of 38 Dennmington Pk Rd will affect mine and my neighbours privacy as this will allow people to stare directly 

into our bedrooms and at the same time encourage people especially during the summer months to stand out 

on this balcony and look directly down into mine and others homes.We are already experiencing a degree of 

loss of privacy from this developement due to the felling of many mature trees thus allowing opposing 

neighbours to now stare directly into our homes.
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